
Join us on
Thursday,
October 18th at
7pm in the Club
Room at St.
Stephen Church.
Mr. Paul Beargie from
the Society of St.
Stephen will give us
information and tips on
constructing low-cost
mason bee houses.
Mason bees are great
pollinators and non aggressive.  The St. Stephen
Club Room is located by the church parking lot off

W. 57th between Lorain and Bridge.
Look for Balloons! Program is free! 

Come and bring a friend!

Building Mason Bee
Houses!
Building Mason Bee
Houses!

Visit our web page at www.ststephensociety.org/neighborhood
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Parking lot is accessible off W. 57th St

Growing the Neighborhood 
Creative Gardening…


